
Rec’d 11/10/2016 
 
Jeff Aranowski: 
 
The I-KAN Regional Office of Education received an email from the Illinois State Board of Education 
indicating that the office was not the successful grant in Area IV for the McKinney-Vento Homeless-Lead 
Area Liaison RFP.  Under the Freedom of Information Act, we request an electronic (.pdf) version of all 
documents regarding are related to the McKinney-Vento Homeless-Lead Area Liaison RFP, to include but 
not be limited to grant applications, evaluator comments, individual score sheets, summary score sheets 
and comments scoring rubrics.   
 
I would ask that the file be sent via email to gmurphy@i-kan.org.  If you have questions concerning this 
request, please feel free to contact me at this e-mail address and I can offer clarification.   
 
Gregg Murphy, Ed.D.  
Regional Superintendent  
I-KAN Regional Office of Education 
189 E. Court St., STE 600 
Kankakee, IL 60901 
815-937-2950 
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